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Addendum #2  

Public Works Fire Suppression System 

 

November 9, 2018 

 

Due to poor turnout for the mandatory pre-bid, the Town has decided to remove the word mandatory. 
The Town would still prefer bidders to walk the site before submitting bids. The Project Manager, Tom 
Celeya, is available by appointment to walk anyone interested in bidding. The walk through is not 
mandatory, just preferred by the Town. Change orders that could have been avoided by the site visit 
and questions will be severely scrutinized. 
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